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Nomination deadline: Friday, January 5, 2024 
Please submit by mail to CRA, 400 Main Street, Dalton, MA 01226 or via email to tvreeland@daltoncra.org 

The Gib Kittredge Memorial Award is given annually to an individual who has shown 
outstanding service and the spirit of generosity to the community, exemplifying the 
CRA’s mission. The award is named after the late Gilbert “Gib” Kittredge, a lifelong 
resident of Dalton and active community supporter. 

Please explain the nominee’s volunteer activities, including involvement in youth 
programs, adult programs, community events and fundraisers: 

Please list the nominee’s awards and recognition: 

Please provide your personal observations: 


